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January 6, 2022 

Stephanie Ramos 
Property Agent 
Broward County Real Property Section 
115 South Andrews Avenue, Room 501 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301 

Dear Stephanie, 

This letter is to acknowledge that the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will accept 
the properties located within the Town of Davie, identified as folio numbers: 

504017010013 
504116000110 
504125010840 
504130010140 
504133010734 
504133010890 
504134010261 
504134010940 
504134010950 
504134010960 

504135010300 
504135010310 
504135020259 
504135020262 
504135020263 
504136010880 
514102000025 
514102000026 
514102000027 
514102000028 

These properties are currently under the jurisdiction and are part of the road system maintained 
by the FDOT. Therefore, the conveyance of the subject properties will resolve any outstanding 
ownership matters. 

Should you require anything further, please contact me at Dan.Marwood@Dot.State.FL.US or 
954-777-4238.

Sincerely, 

Dan Marwood 
Deputy Right of Way Manager – Production 
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